
 

 

 

APRIL MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
We were so sorry to have to cancel our March meeting, and those until further notice, 
to comply with the current Coronavirus guidelines for socialisation. You would all have 
received this advice by email, text or phone. 
 
Unfortunately we must notify you of other cancelled events:- 
 
April outing to Moats Corner garden  
Gardeners Day Out (Deakin University, June) 
 
We hope you are all keeping well. It is a good time to enjoy our calm and sunny days, 
catch up with gardening work and those house chores that we have been putting off.  
As you go for your walks, take in the lovely Autumn colours in our parks and gardens 
 
 Many you have propagated plants for Bring & Buy Day, which is most likely to be 
postponed. Please keep nurturing your plants for the time being as we intend that they 
will still be sold eventually.  We also have the AGM in August to consider.  However, in 
the good news department, please note the date of our Christmas lunch, 2nd 
December 2020, at the Mornington Golf Club, we look forward to it! 
 
At the beginning of each month we will post a message on this website to keep you 
informed. These are difficult times for us all so we should look out for each other. 
Please contact us via the website if there is something we should be aware of, or can 
do to help. 
 
Take care, happy gardening, we look forward to meeting again soon. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Tanya Fisher (President), & the Committee. 
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